
•	 What? Cane’s Fried Chicken wants to open 
a fast food restaurant in front of Bashes on 
Warner Road.  

•	 Where? The space that was previous Wells 
Fargo bank on the Southwest Corner of 
McClintock and Warner. 

•	 Why Not?  South Tempe is a special, beautiful 
community.  Chain restaurants like Cane’s 
takes away from our unique character. Plus, 
drive-through restaurants bring with them 
traffic congestion and noise.  

•	 What would we prefer? We want an outpost 
that adds to our quality of life and our 
property values. A locally-owned cafe where 
families and neighbors can meet would be 
ideal. 

Sign Petition at SouthTempe.org

No More Fast Food on Warner Road!


